
 

                           

                                                                                        Unapproved  

                     4/11/2012    

                               Village of Maybee       

       Board Meeting                          

 4/11/2012           

         

President Gaylor opened meeting at 7:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.   

Attendance: Council Younglove, Gross, VanAuker, Lieto, Liedel, Gramlich, President Gaylor,& Clerk 

Gross.           

Absent: Treasurer Grubb.          

Motion: Gramlich  2nd Gross  to approve the reading of March 14, 2012 minutes. Carried. 

Motion: Liedel 2nd VanAuker  to pay bills as presented. Carried.     

Treasurer’s Report:  Accepted as printed.        

            

Items from the floor: Resident Jeff Gerwick was present at the meeting and was asking permission to 

put up a privacy fence in his backyard.         

         

Old Business            

Zoning Ordinance Enforcer report: Terry Gramlich reported to council members that one of the 

residents on Smith St. is putting up a privacy fence.       

           

Update on StoneCo: Further discussion concerning the issue of Mr. Becker becoming annexed with the 

Village of Maybee has been set to take place at next months council meeting.    

          

Resurface of Blazer Rd.  Council members discussed the possibility of resurfacing Blazer Rd. this year 

when the funds become available. President Gaylor is checking into pricing for this project.  

           

New Business            

Road Damage on Bluebush:  Council members were able to see the damage caused by a driver on 

Bluebush Rd & Raisin St. This matter will now be turned over to the Sherriff’s department.  

           

Noise Ordinance Complaint: Council members listened to messages received at the village office 

concerning ordinance violations. There were no names or phone numbers left by the callers therefore our 

ordinance enforcer is unable to contact the residents making the complaints.    

         

Paint Lines on Streets: The yellow and white lines on Bluebush Rd. are going to be repainted as well as 

all of the parking lines.           

          

Motion: Gramlich 2nd Lieto  to adjourn the meeting at 8:25 p.m.. Carried.   

Next Meeting: May 9, 2012 @ 7:30 p.m..        

            

Respectfully Submitted,          

Theresa Gross, Clerk           



 

                           

             

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

             

      

          

             

  

 

             

         

             

             

  

             

      

       


